
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Dear Families, 

The summer holidays are nearly here and yet, there’s so much going on within our Goldfinch community. 
End of year reports and summer passports with activity packs are being sent home today and we are so 

excited to be able to invite Year 2, 3, 4 and 5 pupils into school in the last week of term. You should have 

received the group lists by now so do check your emails. In the meantime, the online learning is still being 
posted and emailed out daily so encourage your child to keep up their learning routine. This week we 

have received some fabulous designs of robots created out of recycled materials. As always, please let 

us know if you are unable to access learning resources. Keep communicating with us via 

info@goldfinchprimary.org.uk if you have any suggestions, need support or have any questions. You can 

also call us on 07985227057 between 8am and 4pm Monday – Friday.   

Stay kind. Stay safe. Mrs Jain and Ms Briggs 

 

@GoldfinchPrimary 
Friday, 3rd July 2020 

 

 Online learning stars  
 

Ismael 
Well done for submitting some fantastic pieces of work based on 

our class text ‘The Wild Robot’ including a brilliant model of a robot 

made out of recycled materials! 

Zakaria 
Well done for your increased participation in online learning and 

improving your score on Mathletics! 

 

 

 

 

 

Thought for the week: 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Who has gained the most points since last 

week? How many more points do you need 

to achieve your BRONZE, SILVER or GOLD?!?  

This week's results: 

Time online: 92h 19min 

Top classes: 

Jupiter – 34460 points 

Earth – 18106 points 
Venus – 17634 points 

Star – 15710 points 
Moon – 10011 points 

Saturn – 8040 points 

Sun – 3766 points 
Pluto – 3445 points 

Top scoring child: 

Narcis – 5010 
 

Children receiving a Bronze certificate: 

Narcis, Aweys, Zuhair, Farhan, Zakaria 

 

Children receiving a Silver certificate: 

Narcis, Zakaria 

 

 

 

 
 

Recorders 
Our Music teacher Mrs 

Lederleitner Spriggs is asking 
Year 3 children to return 

school owned instruments. 
The children can return them 
during the last week of term 

on their arrival to school.  

 

 
 

 
Scholastic Reading Pro online library assess 

Your child’s login details have been sent in the pack 
alongside your child’s end of year report. After 

accessing the site, choose the option Reading Pro, not 

Reading Pro Library first. This will lead to a tutorial before 
taking an initial quiz. Completing the quiz helps the 

programme recommend texts that are relevant and 

appropriate for your child’s reading level. 
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